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I. Pan American Cross Country Championships - La Libertad 2024

We are pleased to inform that Atletismo Sudamericano has obtained a
special agreement for the South American Member Federations that will
participate in the Pan American Cross Country Championships, to be held in the
city of La Libertad, El Salvador, on 24 February 2024.

There will be no charge of accommodation and food for the athletes and
officials of the South American teams, within the quota (according to the event’s
Technical Manual), from Thursday (22 February) 3pm to Sunday (25 February)
1lam.

Officials outside the quota (even if within the period) and all participants
(athletes and officials) who arrive before or depart after the period informed above
must pay the amounts established in the Technical Manual.

II. South American Race Walking Championships - Recife 2024

We are pleased to inform that the South American Race Walking
Championships will be held on 10 March 2024, in Recife, BRA.

The Brazilian Athletics Confederation will send, in the next few days, the
Technical Manual to all South American Member Federations.

Manaus, 18 January 2024
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